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Putnam Statement on the Fifth Anniversary of the

Terrorist Attacks on New York and Washington, D.C.
 

WASHINGTON, D.C. - Representative Adam H. Putnam (R-FL 12) issued the following statement on the fifth anniversary of the terrorist attacks of September 11, 2001:

 

"America is a vastly different place today than it was on the morning of September 11, 2001.  

The scenes of that tragic day are forever burned in our memories, and our hearts still go out to those who lost loved ones in New York and Washington, D.C.

 

"For the past five years, America has been engaged in warfare unlike anything in its experience, finding itself in a world in which organizations, not nation-states, are actively seeking to destroy our country and its economy and instill fear in its citizens.  But as has happened so many times at critical moments in our history, Americans have pulled together, helping their neighbors and communities and working to keep them safe and secure.

 

"That work continues to this day.  The recent arrest of suspected terrorists in Great Britain tell us that our work is not done, and that we must continue to remain vigilant and prepared to counter the work of foreign enemies.  

 

"So on this day of remembrance and reflection, let us not forget the selfless acts of courage that take place each and every day by those who protect our homeland and for the dedication and resolve displayed by their families.  Let us thank God for his many blessings, and for the privilege of living in the greatest nation on Earth."
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